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July 9, 2021
To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter in support for the Little Rock Military Academy.

As the Director of MEMS, | am excited about the beginning of the Little Rock Military Academy.
With the stated focus of first responder electives concentration along with college-preparatory
instructional framework the student is getting an excellent start toward a career.

The opportunity to partner and support a program that focuses on self-discipline, leadership,
teamwork, health and physical fitness. | am also excited to learn that academies of this type have
historically drawn significant numbers of students from underrepresented populations. This is also an
area of focus for the first responder community.

| see nothing but good things for Central Arkansas with the Little Rock Military Academy. Thank
you for your time and attention in this matter. If | can be of further assistance in any way, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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MEMS Executive Director

Metropolitan Emergency Medical Services (MEMS)

P.O. Box 2452, Little Rock, AR 72203-2452
Administrative Office (501) 301-1400 / Fax (501) 301-1401



